


Event Details
FM Conway working on behalf of Transport for London will be
carrying out track repairs and upgrades on Addiscombe Road. As a
result Addiscombe Road will be closed between Chepstow Road and
Colson Road, buses will be diverted as follows;
 
Route 64 and 433 towards Addington Village: From Addiscombe Road at Addiscombe
Grove, right Addiscombe Grove, left Fairfield Road, right at roundabout (3rd exit) Park Hill
Road to normal line of route.
 
Route 64 and 433 towards Thornton Heath or Croydon: From Park Hill Road, left at
roundabout 1st exit Fairfield Road, right Addiscombe Grove, left Addiscombe Road to line of
route.
 
Route 119,194,198 466 or SL5 towards Bromley, Shrublands or Addington: From
Addiscombe Road (East Croydon Station), right Addiscombe Grove, left Fairfield Road, ahead
at roundabout 2nd exit Chepstow Road, ahead Addiscombe Road to normal line of route.
 
Route 119, 194, 198 or 466 or SL5 towards Croydon, Thornton Heath or Caterham: From
Addiscombe Road, bear left Chepstow Road, ahead at roundabout 2nd exit Fairfield Road,
right Addiscombe Grove, left Addiscombe Road to normal line of route.


